Meeting of the Deerfield, New Hampshire Cemetery Trustees
DRAFT MINUTES

September 16, 2020

Present: Rick Druckenmiller, Dana van der Bijl, Tina St. Peter, Sam White, and alternate Maureen Mann.
Absent: Paul Murphy

Meeting was called to order at 9:33 am.

Citizen Comments — None

The board unanimously approved the minutes from the August meeting.

The board looked at the survey of Old Center Cemetery from Franklin Associates, LLC and discussed
options for plot sizes in the new area. Without moving the current road, there could be approximately 100
additional plots available. The board agreed that these should be sold as single plots sized at 11 ft x 4 ft.
Each plot will accommodate either: one casket and one urn -or- two urns and no casket. Multiple plots
may be purchased together if available.

The board will approach the BOS about possibly updating plot pricing.

Citing RSA 91-A:3, li(c), the board entered a non-public session at 9:47 am. The board voted
unanimously to seal the minutes of the session upon their return at 9:55 am.

The tree work at Parade Cemetery will be done in two separate stages. Details are still being discussed.
The next meeting was set for October 21st at 9:30 am at the home of Maureen Mann.

Meeting adjourned at 10:08 am

Respectfully submitted by:

Dana van der Bijl, Secretary



